
Twinbrook Community Association
Executive Meeting

Wednesday, January 13, 2021 at 8:00pm

Attendees
● Mike Stein, President
● Marissa Valeri, Vice President
● Vincent Russo, Treasurer
● Halley Henry, Secretary
● Lou Kallas, South of Veirs Member at Large (exited at 9:32)
● James Hedrick, Norths of Veirs Member at Large

Meeting Convened
8:08pm

Meeting Minutes

President’s Welcome
● Pleasantries
● Holiday break updates

Prep for Next Membership Meeting
● Treasurer report
● Hjarman - city update

○ Looking for feedback about children’s programming needs in the neighborhood
● Mike to Send a reminder out in the morning
● Baltimore road presentation

○ Q&A session
● No Major England - will send data ahead
● Anne Goodman - Twinbrooker of the Year

○ James to print and Marissa/Mike to sign
○ Presentation - Mike’s going to make a little speech and read it
○ Promote the presentation of the award as the lead on the meeting
○ Donation to Twinbrook Village in her name
○ Chalk decorating

ADU’s
● Public meeting on February 4th
● Official public hearing on March 8th
● Marissa monitoring WECA
● Need to work with other communities to get involved

○ Reaching out to Lincoln Park and East Rockville

Vehicle Noise
● Maryland law?
● Has come up at Mayor and council - they say they’re waiting on the state
● Should we keep the focus on speeding or continue to raise the concern about noise?



○ Do we want to go forward and host a public forum on the issue
● Mike sent email to Chief Britto
● Britto requested TCA letter for new source of funding?

Cambridge Walk HOA Letter
● There’s no way Lewis Ave will ever be extended
● James does not think he got through with the letter - doesn’t want TCA to sign on

Next Meeting
● March? Vaccination information
● Maybe ADU’s again?

Meeting Adjourned
10:00pm


